

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Hayes



30th September 2024

Harvest Donations - South Leicester Food Bank

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our Harvest Celebrations, we are inviting parents/carers to bring in food items and toiletries, which will be donated to South Leicester Food Bank.

South Leicester Food Bank serves our local community and is in desperate need of donations, to ensure that local families do not go hungry.

- The foodbank was a project founded by local churches, led by Hope Community Church and community groups, working together towards stopping hunger in our local area.
- Over 90% of the food distributed by the South Leicester Food Bank, which is part of The Trussell Trust, is donated by the public.
- 1 in 5 of the UK population lives below the poverty line.

For more information, please visit https://leicestersouth.foodbank.org.uk/

Urgently needed food items

- Tinned soup
- Tinned tomatoes 400g
- Tinned potatoes
- Tinned Sweetcorn
- Tinned Carrots
- 1ltr UHT milk
- 1ltr UHT juice
- Tinned fruit 400g
- Curry Sauce
- Custard
- Rice pudding
- Sponge puddings
- Deodorant spray
- Size 6 nappies
- Roll on deodorant

Any donations can be brought into school during the week beginning Monday 7th October 2024 and given to the class teacher. Items will be displayed in the school hall before being collected by a representative from the Foodbank on the morning of Thursday 17th October 2024.

We appreciate that families are feeling financial pressure at this time, but if you are able to donate, we would be most grateful. Thank you in anticipation of your kind generosity.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Hayes Headteacher

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk











